
NHS ANNOUNCEMENTS 
THURSDAY, September 7, 2017 

 
Senior Class Officers: Meeting Sept 14THat 7:30 in room 106. Don't be late! 

 

Freshman Class Officers: Plan to meet Sept 14th  at 7:30 am in room 106. Don't be late 
 
PRE-SALE TICKETS FOR FRIDAY NIGHT’S GAME ARE ON SALE IN THE FRONT OFFICE FOR $5. 
 

Grab your cowboy boots and cowboy hats, let's Rope the Rams this Friday against the 

Richwood Rams in your best cowboy and country attire!  
 
Class of 2018! It's SENIOR SURVIVOR time.  A challenge will be announced each month to all 
SENIORS.  Through the year, we will eliminate based off these challenges.  In May, on your last 
day, we will announce the ONE SENIOR who survived all the challenges.  That Survivor will 
receive a basket full of prizes worth over $300...So let's get started and show that FALCON 
spirit! The first challenge is to buy a 2017-2018 NEST or Spirit Shirt from Mrs. Hearron.  These 
shirts are a special design and sold this year ONLY.  The cost is $10.  You must buy from Mrs. 
Hearron by Sept. 8th by the end of the school day!  Best of luck. Go CLASS OF 2018! 
 
ATTENTION 4-H MEMBERS: Your sponsor has set up a “remind” for you to receive 4-H texts. 
See Mrs. Ricks in room 102 to help her explain it to you. 
 
If you are interested in playing soccer this season, there will be an important 
organizational meeting on Thursday, September 14th, at 5:00 pm. Physical forms, and team 
fundraiser ideas will be discussed. 
 
FREE ACT TESTING HOSTED BY FIRST BAPTIST BOSSIER WILL BE ON SEPTEMBER 6TH FROM 
4:30PM – 6:00PM. INSTRUCTORS: BECKY BARRISH AND MORGAN GRANTHAM. PLEASE BRING 
A CALCULATOR, PAPER AND A PENCIL. ARE ENGLISH/READING AND MATH/SCIENCE. 
 
Spanish Club sign-up is located in Ms. Webb or Mrs. Denton's room. Spanish Club is open to 
anyone who has taken Spanish and is interested in Spanish language and culture. This club 
meets on the third Thursday of the month, starting September 21st at 7:30 AM in Ms. Webb's 
room.  
 
Falcon Ladies:  The NHS Falcon Line annual Dress Sale is Sept 9th.  We are now collecting 
dresses through Sept 8th!  If you want to try to sell those homecoming, prom, pageant or 
Mardi Gras dresses you can enter your dress for $5 in the sale.  If we sell it, you pay us $5 more 
dollars and the rest of the profit you mark it for is YOURS.  If we do not sell it, you get the dress 
back!  Bring those dresses in to room 106!  Shopping is Sept 9th from 8 to noon in the gym 
foyer! 
 
LISTEN UP STUDENTS! Join PTSA for $6 and receive discounts all year. Some discounts are 

on parking permits, homecoming tickets, prom tickets and your name goes in a drawing 

for gift cards. 

 

LUNCH MENU: CHICKEN NUGGETS OR HAM AND CHEESE SANDWICH 
 

REMEMBER STUDENTS:  

“just because something is difficult does not 

mean you shouldn’t try; it just means you should 

try harder” 

 
 


